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  A News Correspondent Goes Sailing Gary
Shepard,August Schupp,2004-10-01 A News
Correspondent Goes Sailing is a book about a
sailing trip the author took after retiring from
ABC Network News. In each chapter of the book, not
only is the sailing adventure described, but the
author also reminisces about some of the major
news stories he covered as a broadcast journalist.
The sailing trip began in October, 1997, and seven
months later the sailboat, a Catalina 42 sloop,
arrived in St. Thomas, U.S. Virgin Islands. There
were stops in Cabo San Lucas, Puerto Vallarta,
Acapulco, Mexico, Guatemala, Costa Rica, Panama,
Cartagena, Colombia, the Dominican Republic, and
the U.S. Virgin Islands. Gary Shepard recalls such
news assignments as the student rebellion in
Beijing, China; the Vietnam War; President Bushas
drug war meeting with heads of state in Cartagena,
Colombia; the nuclear accident at Three Mile
Island, Pennslvania; the young California gray
whales strapped in the ice off Barrow, Alaska; and
the first Persian Gulf War from Baghdad, Iraq.
  Alone Together Christian Williams,2016-02-28
  The Race Tim Zimmermann,2004-01-01 A
contributing editor for Outside magazine provides
a behind-the-scenes look at the fast-paced,
around-the-world sailing race. An invigorating
behind-the-scenes look at the world of extreme
sailing, The Race is also a taut, engrossing
account of the first running of the competition
called “The Race,” which began on December 31,
2000, in Barcelona and ended sixty-two days later
in Marseilles. The most intense event of its
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kind—a nonstop circumnavigation of the globe in
the fastest boats ever built—The Race attracts
some of the world’s best sailors and arguably its
most eccentric personalities. Tim Zimmermann, an
experienced blue-water sailor, relates in knuckle-
whitening detail how and why sailors risk millions
of dollars and their lives to dash around the
world in record time. He garnishes this story with
a chronicle of the tumultuous history of extreme
sailing from the nineteenth century to today.
Zimmermann “puts the reader right on board with
the tough, colorful crews as they take a crash
course (sometimes literally) in how to handle
these astonishing machines” (Derek Lundy, author
of Godforsaken Sea). Praise for The Race
“Zimmerman turns a daring race of unthinkably
fast, high-tech sailing machines into a page-
turner.” —Bruce Knecht, author of The Proving
Ground “This is probably the finest account of the
history of the circumnavigator’s quest yet
written, refreshingly free of hyperbole and false
expectation. Zimmerman’s pace matches that of The
Race itself, though he never puts his bow under.”
—Lincoln P. Paine, author of Ships of the World
“Zimmerman’s behind-the-scenes look at the
characters, boats, and technology in The Race—as
well as the rich sailing history that preceded
it—captures the nuances of adventure only a
masochist could love. The Race was a wild ride,
and The Race is a fine read.” —Herb McCormick,
sailing correspondent of the New York Times,
editor of Cruising World
  Amazing Sailing Stories Dick Durham,2011-08-23
Set sail on a thrilling journey to discover some
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of the most exciting tales of adventure afloat.
There's every sort of vessel from majestic square
rigger to humble homemade yacht. Journey around
gale-whipped headlands and survive mountainous
seas – or turn the page to discover the delights
of cruising among the islands of a tropical
paradise. The exploits of sailing's greatest names
are recounted, along with an eclectic mix of tales
that never made the headlines, yet make compelling
reading. Discover a treasure trove of sailing
stories from across centuries, and from the four
corners of the globe. This is wonderful reading
for anyone with a love of sailing and the sea.
  Sailing Ships of New England 1606-1907 George
Francis Dow,John Robinson,2007-03-17 Gathered from
museums and private collections, the hundreds of
images here are a reminder of a time when sailing
was central to the life and growth of New England.
Including paintings and photographs of vessels
built, owned, or commanded by New England men,
these illustrations will fascinate anyone who
imagines harbors filled with tall ships. Some of
the pieces reproduced were completed in the ports
of Marseilles, Genoa, Leghorn, Trieste, Smyrna,
and Hong Kong; also included is the oldest known
painting of a New England vessel, the ship Bethe,
of Boston, painted in 1748. An extensive
introduction discusses a wide range of vessels,
and there are sailors’ histories, adventure
stories, and tales of maritime disaster. With more
than 300 illustrations, this book will appeal to
both historians and casual lovers of nautical
life. Skyhorse Publishing, as well as our Arcade
imprint, are proud to publish a broad range of
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books for readers interested in history--books
about World War II, the Third Reich, Hitler and
his henchmen, the JFK assassination, conspiracies,
the American Civil War, the American Revolution,
gladiators, Vikings, ancient Rome, medieval times,
the old West, and much more. While not every title
we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or
a national bestseller, we are committed to books
on subjects that are sometimes overlooked and to
authors whose work might not otherwise find a
home.
  Sopranino Patrick Ellam,Colin Mudie,2011-01
Early one morning in 1951 a tiny blue sailboat
slipped silently out of Falmouth Harbor in
England. Aboard her were two young men, quietly
setting out to do something that no one living had
ever done before. For centuries boats had been
built as strongly as possible, to withstand the
enormous power of the sea. But Patrick Ellam and
Colin Mudie had a theory that if you built a boat
light enough she would lift over the tops of the
waves and so survive. To prove this they had built
the smallest boat that would carry two men and
their stores. The wood planking of her hull was
barely thicker than a cigarette, and for lightness
she had no motor and no transmitting radio. Then
together they set out on a voyage that was to take
them to four of the continents of the world and
across the Atlantic Ocean before they arrived in
New York, their chosen destination, more than a
year later. This is a true tale of high adventure
in our time. Of gales and calms and waterspouts at
sea. Of landing alone on uninhabited tropical
islands. Of hostile knives glinting in the
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moonlight of deserted docks. Written by the two
men who made the voyage, this book takes you far
away from the problems of this century, to a world
of sea and sky and clouds and stars; a world in
which man by his skill and judgement must make use
of the vast elemental forces of nature to bring
him safely to the place where he would be.
  Kihivas Istvan Kopar,2015-11-13 Solo
circumnavigation of the globe. Fewer than 300
sailors in history have accomplished it, less than
the number of people who have climbed Mt. Everest,
or even those who have gone to space. In 1990,
Istvan Kopar set out to earn his place among this
elite fraternity-and to do so with only one stop.
If he were successful, he would realize a lifelong
dream, and bring pride to his home country of
Hungary in the process. Yet the risk of failure
carried with it the possibility of dying alone in
the middle of the vast sea. Over twenty years ago,
Kopar first published the inspiring chronicle of
his journey in his native Hungarian. All of his
hopes, dreams, and fears coalesced into one word:
Kihivas-The Challenge. Now, Kihivas: Alone at the
Ends of the Earth brings this thrilling story to
an English-speaking readership for the first time.
Kopar recounts every element of his adventure,
from custom-building his own 31-foot yacht,
Salammbo, to battling the legendary waves of the
Roaring Forties. His narrative is interspersed
with proud descriptions of Hungary's impressive
maritime heritage, even as a landlocked country,
and heartfelt portrayals of the memories that kept
him going as he faced thousands of miles of lonely
ocean. Experience a glimpse into the struggles,
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thrills, and insights known only to those who dare
to pursue the greatest of challenges-alone at the
ends of the earth.
  Weekly Commercial News ,1914
  Dinghy Sailing Sarah Ell,2002 The perfect
resource for getting started with small boats.
  The Daily News Almanac and Book of Facts for ...
,1902
  Sailing Alone Around the World Joshua
Slocum,2021-08-19 Sailing Alone Around the World
Joshua Slocum - Joshua Slocum's Sailing Alone
Around the World is a classic, beloved by sailors
the world over who have enjoyed this engrossing
tale of a man who sails around the world alone in
a small wooden sailboat built with his own hands.
This edition is thoroughly annotated by
teacher/journalist Rod Scher, who provides
explanation, commentary, clarification, and In the
News sidebars for historical context that will
make Slocum's masterpiece more accessible to
today's readers, sailors and landlubbers alike.
  The Daily News Almanac and Political Register
for ... ,1901
  The sailing Ships of New England 1607-1907 John
Robinson,2014-10-21 This book was originally
published in 1922 by the Marine Research Society
and provides a detailed and interesting overview
about almost all sailing ships in New England of
the time.
  The Berkshire News ,1972
  Yachting ,1985-09
  Sailing the Sweetwater Seas George D.
Jepson,2023-12-15 The Great Lakes were America’s
first superhighway before railroad lines and roads
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arrived in the late nineteenth century. This book
tells the story of the ships and boats on which
the United States, barely decades old, moved to
the country’s middle and beyond, established a
robust industrial base, and became a world power,
despite enduring a bloody Civil War. The “five
sisters,” as the Great Lakes came to be called,
would connect America’s far-reaching regions in
the century ahead, carrying streams of Irish,
German, and Scandinavian settlers to new lives, as
the young nation expanded west. Initially,
schooner fleets delivered passengers and goods to
settlements along the lakes, including Chicago,
Milwaukee, and Green Bay, and returned east with
grain, lumber, and iron ore. Steam-driven vessels,
including the lavish “palace” passenger steamers,
followed, along with those specially designed to
carry coal, grain, and iron ore. The era also
produced a flourishing shipbuilding industry and
saw recreational boating advance. In text and
photographs, this book tells the story of a bygone
era, of mariners and Mackinaw Boats, schooners and
steamboats, all helping to advance the young
nation westward.
  The Four-track News ,1902
  Sailing East: West-Indian Pirates in Madagascar
Baylus C. Brooks,2018-09-11 Five West-Indian
pirates attempt to recapture 17th-century pirate
glory on the East-Indian isle of Madagascar.
Edward England, Edward Congdon, Olivier LeVasseur,
and Richard Taylor sail to Madagascar in 1720 and
join with Jasper Seager to make havoc against the
East-Indian Company. These are the stories of
their misadventures and lives. Some lived
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opulently - some died horrible deaths. They met
Dutch, French, Portuguese, Spanish, and the native
Betsimisaraka with whom they shared their short
lives. They also captured a Portuguese Viceroy,
the Fort at Delagoa, East-India Company officials,
including an angry Scottish captain, and traded
with a Royal Navy Commodore intent upon an illicit
trade in gold and jewels!
  Illustrated Sporting & Dramatic News ,1915
  Marine Engineering News ,1876
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